
Support for children 
aged 2 - 2 and a 1/2 who 
have delayed spoken 
language skills 

EXCITING NEWS…. 
 

Our award 
winning Home 
Talk offer is going 
city-wide for the 
remainder of the 
Small Steps Big 
Changes Project  

 

For more information about Home Talk and how you can refer,  

please join us at one of the following online sessions: 

Tuesday 4th June 2024 from 9:30-10 Join the meeting now  

Tuesday 4th June 2024 from 3:30-4 Join the meeting now  

Thursday 6th June 2024 from 12-12:30 Join the meeting now  

 

Any problems? Please email: amy.burton@nottshc.nhs.uk or 

julia.harris2@nottshc.nhs.uk 

 

For more information visit: Speech, Language and Communica-

tion for under 4s | SSBC (smallstepsbigchanges.org.uk)  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MWYzY2EzNjQtNjkyZS00MjM2LWFkZDYtMjQ0Y2RiZDM3NDA5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223a4e48d5-2a9d-45aa-8001-70f6a8186d0e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ced27623-77b9-4c7a-873b-f929be2b3b6b%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjJjNDc1ZjgtNTYxOS00MDFlLTk1YzktZTJlYTk4ZjNlYjhh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223a4e48d5-2a9d-45aa-8001-70f6a8186d0e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ced27623-77b9-4c7a-873b-f929be2b3b6b%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTQ1ZGRhZTUtNThmMi00ZDkwLWFiZGItNTkyY2Y0YTJhM2E2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223a4e48d5-2a9d-45aa-8001-70f6a8186d0e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ced27623-77b9-4c7a-873b-f929be2b3b6b%22%7d
https://www.smallstepsbigchanges.org.uk/knowledge-hub/our-projects/speech-language-and-communication-for-under-fours
https://www.smallstepsbigchanges.org.uk/knowledge-hub/our-projects/speech-language-and-communication-for-under-fours


 

Who is it for? 

• For children aged between 2 years and 2 years 6 
months 

• Children with delayed spoken language 
development 

• Not intended for children with difficulties in other 
areas of speech, language and communication  

• Read our Home Talk Factsheet for more details 

 

What does it involve? 

• Up to 6 home visits from an experienced and 
friendly Home Talk Worker 

• Sharing ideas and strategies through fun activities 
to help children’s spoken language  

• A visit 3 months later to review the child’s progress 

• The Home Talk Worker will link with the child’s 
setting/nursery (with parent/carer permission) 


